

## Vermont South Special School

PRINCIPAL: Mrs. JAN HUMPHRIES

Telephone: 9802 8199 Facsimile: 9802 8487

Email: vermont.south.ss@edumail.vic.gov.au Website: vermont-south-ss.vic.edu.au

Livingstone Road, Vermont South Postal Address: P.O. Box 6069 Vermont South 3133

Our school had been contemplating the upgrading of our Audio Visual system in our Multi Purpose Room for some time.

After receiving a promotional flyer from D.I.B and reading such positive recommendations from other schools regarding their standard of work, I contacted them with the view of advising and quoting on a system for us.

After meeting with Sam Garden we decided to go ahead with the quote based on their efficient service to that point. The scheduling and installation part of the process were managed very well by Melanie Garden. The installers James and Grant did an excellent job, arriving exactly on the date and time promised by the company. Certainly a first these days!

I would be happy to recommend D.I.B to others.

Huther Jackson

Heather Jackson Assistant Principal Vermont South Special School 14/03/08